Kristin’s Class Newsletter

Clara Barton Open School May 7, 2007 kristinlorna@comcast.net 763-533-1092

***********************************************************************

Dear Families,

Can you believe it’s only 10 days until camp?  We are working hard to get everything ready.  Thanks to all of you who have sent your forms in and volunteered for various camp jobs.  We’re going to be well taken care of!  We are working in class on camp songs and group games.  This week I’ll ask kids to give me a list of desired tent mates, and I’ll make the assignments carefully.
TENTS!

If you are lending a tent, please bring it to school this week if you can.  Label it with your name and the number of kids it can hold.  

This will be helpful with the tent assignment process.

Weather Project


You will notice that the homework list is pretty short this week.  That’s because it’s time for our last project of the year!  You will find a complete description and directions attached.
Kate is Full Time!


For the next couple weeks Kate, our wonderful student teacher will be teaching full time!  She has already handled every aspect of teaching the class and is more than ready to take over.  I’ll be lurking around to give her feedback and trouble-shoot (if necessary), but Kate will be in charge.  Please send your best wishes to Kate as she enters the home-stretch of her teaching preparations.
Tie-Dye


On Tuesday we’ll be starting the messy part of our big tie-dye project.  We’ll need volunteers to take small groups and help them dye shirts.  Call if you are available and I’ll set up a schedule.  Don’t forget to send your kids in old clothes Tuesday!  

Fabric strips


We are going to do some weaving at camp this year and need long strips of fabric cut in 1 inch strips.  Send them if you can!

Plant Sale Pickup

Don’t forget it’s plant sale pick up this Friday and Saturday.  Come by if you can on Friday and look out our windows.  It’s a beautiful sight!

Thanks, Kristin

